
 

 
Our Ref: MB 

 

Thursday 18th May 2023  
 

Dear Year 11 Parents 
 

Live Revision Lessons  
 

I am writing to let you know that there will be live revision lessons delivered for Science students when they would 
normally have that lesson in school. This is to maximise revision time for the remaining science exams even when 
students are on study leave.  
 

These lessons will be with your child’s regular class teacher and will be focused on revising content for the 
remaining science exams. These revision lessons will be delivered over Teams and you can find the timings below. 
Students should log on to the live lesson in good time to make the most of the revision that will be available to 
them. 
 

Some lessons will not go ahead as students will be sitting exams. These lessons are optional but we strongly 
encourage attendance to best prepare for the remaining exams.  
 

These are in addition to the revision sessions that are taking place over half term on Weds 31/05 from 09:00 – 
12:00 for all students and Fri 02/06 from 12:00 – 15:00 for triple and higher students. We will also continue to 
deliver Session 5s via Teams from 15:00 – 16:00 on Wednesday afternoons 
 

You can find the timetable of study below 
 

 A BAND B BAND C BAND  

Weds 24th May    Session 5 

Thurs 25th May No lesson, Pysics exam No timetabled lesson 12:00 - 13:15  

Fri 26th May No lesson, Lit exam 12:00 - 13:15 No timetabled lesson  

Mon 5th June No timetabled lesson No timetabled lesson No lesson, lang exam  

Tues 6th June A1, 13:45 - 15:00 09:15-10:30 12:00 - 13:15  

Weds 7th June No lesson, maths exam 12:00 - 13:15 No timetabled lesson Session 5 

Thurs 8th June 09:15 - 10:30 No timetabled lesson 12:00 - 13:15  

Fri 9th June 09:15 - 10:30 No lesson, bio exam No timetabled lesson  

Mon 12th June No timetabled lesson No timetabled lesson No lesson, lang exam  

Tues 13th June A1, 13:45 - 15:00 No lesson, sci exam 12:00 - 13:15  

Weds 14th June Maths exam 12:00 - 13:15 No timetabled lesson Session 5 

Thurs 15th June 09:15 - 10:30 No timetabled lesson 12:00 - 13:15  

 
If you have any queries, please contact me on the school number or via email on 
Matthew.Baker@oldburyacademy.org.uk 
 

Thank you in advance for your continued support. 
 

Yours faithfully  
 

Mr M Baker  
Head of Science 
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